
From: MIRANDA Ana   
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 9:00 AM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: DIANA Carlo ; SOKOLOVSKIS Juris 

; GUIMERANS SANJORGE Pablo Luciano 
; MARTINEZ VAZQUEZ Pilar 

 
Subject: Interest in participation as Observer on ACCC/C/2017/153 

Dear Ms. Fiona Marshall, 

I'm writing in relation to my participation as Observer in ACCC/C/2017/153 (Spain), in my capacity of 
Member of the European Parliament representing the galician interest. Please find attached a 
written statement on this matter. 

Your recent email regarding the 22 March 2023 was sent to the address of my office in the previous 
parliamentary legislature ), which is no longer active. 
Please update to the current email:  

I also wish to again express my interest in being present at the hearing in Geneva on March 22 and 
state my opposition to the Gouverment's proposal to further delay the consideration of this 
communication. 

Yours faithfully. 

Ana Miranda MEP 

Vice-chair of the Petitions Commitee 

Member of the Fisheries Committee 

European Parliament 

 

Phone:  

 




